
I’m not a UK resident –
can I have free NHS
hospital care?

 

 

 

For more information, visit: 

Or, you can contact the Trust’s Overseas Visitors Team for advice at:

imperial.overseas.office@nhs.net
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If you are not a UK resident, you may have to pay for the care you get in hospital - 
before or after treatment.

For emergency treatment in the Accident & Emergency department (A&E) you will not 
need to pay.

For all hospital care that is not 
urgent, you may need to pay before 
treatment.

For hospital care you need to save 
your life, you do not need to pay 
before treatment. But you may have 
to pay later. 

Some visitors do not have to pay charges for NHS treatment. These 
include European visitors with an EHIC card. Refugees and asylum 

seekers also do not have to pay.

Scan here for 
more information


